
30 Years of Protecting Kentucky’s Environment 

VIA MAIL AND ELECTRONIC FILING 

June 28, 2014 

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

 

Re: Case No. 2014-00003 

 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Please find enclosed for filing one copy of the Metropolitan 

Housing Coalition’s Statement of Waiver and E-Mail Service 

Notification for Case No. 2014-00003. These documents are also 

being filed electronically. 

The electronically filed documents are a true representation of the 

original documents to be filed in paper format with the 

Commission. This filing contains no confidential information. 

Cordially, 

 
 

Tom FitzGerald 
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